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Oregon has had a successful vote by mail  system for many years. Ending that is a 

terrible idea and would drastically reduce voter turn-out. It would also be hard on 

employers and their employees who would need to miss working hours. This would 

also disenfranchise rural Oregonians.  Don’t break something that we fixed decades 

ago!  


